

Sp 165

September, 15th, 1913.

Sb: Surveying at Cape Sable

Mr. F. J. Powers,
Homestead, Fla.

Dear Sir:-

I have just received instructions from Mr. Ingraham to advise you to notify Mr. Brown, through Mr. Morse, to withdraw his surveying party from Cape Sable until better weather sets in. We understand that the force is working under very adverse circumstances and all of them are restless and will not remain there under the present conditions. We think it therefore advisable to cease operations until such time as the weather and mosquito conditions change.

Yours truly,

C. C. to V. P.

He

Copy to F. J. Powers,
Flamingo, Fla.